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Thank	you	for	your	proposals	for	a	fair	price	for	solar	power	generated	by	roof	
top	solar	panels.	I	agree	that	feed	in	tariff	should	be	linked	with	the	wholesale	
price	of	electricity.	But	I	do	not	agree	that	there	should	be	a	benchmark	range.	A	
price	should	be	set	and	retailers	should	be	required	to	pay	at	least	this	amount	
for	power	sold	to	them.	If	they	wish	to	offer	a	higher	price	for	competitive	
reasons	they	should	be	free	to	do	so.	
When	calculating	the	fair	price	for	the	solar	feed	in	tariff	the	network,	
environmental	and	health	benefits	should	be	recognised	and	included	in	the	
calculation	of	the	price.	
	
Garry	Moffatt		
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